New York State Department of Environmental Conservation Office of General Counsel, Region 9

270 Michigan Avenue, Buffalo, New York 14203-2915

Phone: (716) 851-7190 • Fax: (716) 851-7296

Website: www.dec.ny.gov



October 8, 2014

The Honorable Kevin Hardwick Erie County Legislator Old Erie County Hall 92 Franklin Street Fourth Floor Buffalo, N.Y. 14202

Re: Amigone/Sheridan Park Crematory

Dear Mr. Hardwick:

In response to your inquiry, Amigone/Sheridan Park has submitted information regarding modifications to its existing crematory unit for pre-application review but has not submitted a formal permit application. As this information is preliminary, the Department has not commented and has not made any determinations. Once the Department has a complete application, we will evaluate it for compliance with applicable laws and regulations and determine whether to issue a permit or deny the application.

Please contact me if you have any other questions.

Very truly yours,

mauren a. Bray

Maureen A. Brady Regional Attorney